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THE LANGSTON LETTER IS PUBLISHED EACH THURSDAY PRIMARILY FOR THE 
INTEREST OF THE LANGSTON UNIVERSITY FACULTY, STAFF AND STUDENTS. MARCH 17-24 

1967 

MARCH 17 
10:00 A.M. Meeting of Academic Organizations. Departmental Clubs , honorary fraternities and other 

academic organizations are scheduled to meet during this time to plan activities and share professional 
experiences. 

Recruiters. Federal Services Day. Representatives from many of the Federal Services will be on campus. 
U.S. Army Recruiters also will be on campus on this date. 

At 10:00 a.m., Mrs. E. Kendall will present colored slides taken on her trip to Germany in 1963, in the 
Audio-Visual Room of the Auditorium. Mrs. Kendall was a member of Stanford University of California's 
Overseas Summer Academy. While in Germany, her division visited schools and wrote their findings in a book 
GERMANY AS WE SAW IT. All German students are requested to attend, former German students and educa­
tors also are invited. 

University Senate Meeting will be held at 9 a.m., in the Ballroom of the Student Union. 

The Residence Halls Program will present an art exhibition by Mr. Mayhugh Sneed. The exhibit will 
start at 2:30 p.m. in Sanford Hall. The Residence Halls Program is financed as part of the grant under Title 
IH of the Higher Education Act. 

An All-School Social is scheduled for 8:30 p.m. in the Ballroom of the Student Union. This social will be 
a DRESS-UP affair. 

MARCH 18-31 
Art Exhibition. Oriental Art, Page Hall Art Gallery, daily 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. This exhibit is being made 

possible through a grant under Title III of the Higher Education Act of 1965. 

Senior Upward Bound Students will be on campus to take the ACT test from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

MARCH 19 
10:00 a.m. Morning Meditations. Pre-Easter Services will be observed at this time. 
11:30 a.m. Advisory Council - Upward Bound Program will meet in the Faculty Lounge, Hale Student Center. 
1:30 p.m. Upward Bound Visitors Program, Ballroom, Hale Student Center. 
4:00 p.m. Movie, "Three on a Couch". 

Red Cross Bloodmobile will be on campus, sponsored by Beta Kappa Chapter of Alpha Phi Alpha Fratern­
ity, 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

United States Air Force Recruiters - 9:00 a.m. Contact the Placement Center for information. 

MARCH 21-22. 
The annual Science and Life Lecture Series, sponsored by the American Institute of Biological Sciences, 

will be held on campus. This year's guest consultant will be Dr. Alfred Novak, Professor and Chairman of the 
Department of Biology, Stephens College, Columbia, Missouri. 

10:00 a.m. SECOND FUND RAISING REPORT by classes and student organizations. Student goal $1,500. 
Already classes have raised the following: Seniors - $74.25; Juniors - $68.50; Sophomores, $13.00; Fresh­
men - $23.00; Special - $.70. Student Organizations: Sanford Hall Annex - $20.00; Alpha Phi Alpha Fra­
ternity - $105.00; College Choir - $170, and Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, $150.00. TOTAL $649.45, 43% 
of the goal. MAKE YOUR CONTRIBUTION NOW!!! At Chapel Program: Prizes again for the lucky ID Card 
number. Plan to be present. 

Movie: " Walk, Don't Run" 

MARCH 23-24. Semester examinations for students enrolled in the Teacher Education Professional block. 

MARCH 18 

MARCH 20 

MARCH 22 

-OVER-



ITEMS OF INTEREST 
Mr. Donald J. Gradney, Instructor in the Department of Agriculture, begins service as part-time Director 

of the Student Union, effective March 15, 1967. 
Miss Gloria D. Prewitt, coordinator of campus-wide, out-of-class activities, which includes Residence 

Halls Programs, will also be in the Student Union. It is believed that this move will greatly improve our 
program. 

PLACEMENT 
Of the 25 students who graduated at the end of the first semester, 23 have employment or approval to 

begin graduate study as follows: 
Tinker Air Force Base 7 
Oklahoma City Public Schools 4 
Federal Aviation Agency, Okla­

homa City 2 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin, Public 

Schools 2 
Graduate School 2 

One at each of the following have been placed: Pan American Oil Corporation, Tulsa; Omaha, Nebraska, 
Public Schools; Project Head Start in Guthrie; Michigan Public Schools; Tatums, Oklahoma, special School 
session; and Langston University. 

John Henry Reagor of Okmulgee, Oklahoma, has been employed as one of four teachers at the Tatums School. 
He will work with pupils who have been out of school for the past six months due to the Tatums-Fox school 
integration controversy. Reagor's Langston University training should be of great benefit to him in the de­
velopment and implementation of a meaningful educational program for those children who,through no fault 
of their own, have been denied 2/3 of a year's education. 

ALPHA MU GAMMA. 
All students interested in joining Alpha Mu Gamma, national honor language association, should contact 

Mrs. E. Kendall or Mrs. J. L. Pollard. To be eligible a student must have a year's course with an "A" 
in a foreign language. At the initiation, members receive a gold key, the national emblem. 

LEADERSHIP CONVOCATION. 
Annual Leadership Convocation will be held April 26. This is an occasion in which honor is given to 

presidents of campus organizations. In order for organizations to receive this honor, the president or repre­
sentative from each campus organization should come by the Office of Public Relations and register on or 
before March 20, 1967. 

SPRING VACATION. 5:00 p.m., March 24, 1967 to 8:00 a.m., April 3, 1967. 

A LION'S ROAR TO . . . 
Alpha Pi Chapter of KAPPA ALPHA PSI FRATERNITY for its development and sponsorship of "Campus 

Clean-Up" project. 

Beta Kappa Chapter of ALPHA PHI ALPHA FRATERNITY for sponsoring the Red Crosss Bloodmobile 
on Monday, March 20, and its contribution of $105.00 to the Langston University Development Foundation, 
in Assembly, February 22, 1867. 

Alpha Zeta Chapter of ALPHA KAPPA ALPHA SORORITY for contribution of $150.00 to the Langston 
University Development Foundation at assembly on March 15, 1967. 

SANFORD HALL ANNEX students, under the direction of Mrs..B.L.Young,, for contribution of $20.00 
to the Langston University Development Foundation. 

RUBY COLLINS, junior sociology student from Morris, Oklahoma, who was elected a member of the 
Leadership Council of the Southwest Region of the YWCA, at the Leadership Training Meeting in Fort Worth, 
Texas, February 24-26. 

BETA KAPPA CHI, Scientific Honor Society, Banquet at 7:30 p.m., March 15 in Student Union. Fifteen 
(15) students will be initiated. 

SIXTEEN (16) junior and senior students with a B average or better who were initiated on December 13, 
1966, into the Delta Alpha Chapter of the Alpha Chi National Honor Scholarship Society. 
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